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On Line Shopping Scams 

This remains Nationally one of the most reported frauds, therefore I 

want to reiterate our message from Christmas. 

Shopping online can save time and effort and offers access to a variety of goods 
worldwide. However, fraudsters use online shopping scams to target victims 
because they can hide their identity. 
  
Beware of “too good to be true offers.” Carry out your research 
and wherever possible. Use a credit card as opposed to paying 
by debit card.  
 
For further information visit www.actionfraud.police.uk for this 
and other top tips on how to protect yourself from fraud. 
 
If you think that you may have been a victim of this type of 

scam, then contact your Bank immediately and report it to 

Action Fraud at www.actionfraud.police.uk or calling 0300 123 

2040. 

 

http://www.actionfraud.police.uk/

